April 28th, 2015.

Family Tree Private School 791 SE Kayak St. Lee. FL 32059

Dear Mrs. Nancy:

First of all, I would like to thank you for all your help and support throughout all these years. Homeschooling has given me the opportunity to play tennis full time without neglecting my academics. Without it I would not have been able to attain many of my accomplishments I've had as a student-athlete.

My dream since I was a young boy has been to become a professional tennis player. Homeschooling has allowed me to pursue that goal and will continue to help me throughout college. Since I started at Family Tree in fourth grade, I have been the number one tennis player in the country, featured in sports illustrated, and most recently committed to Baylor University, the number two tennis school in the NCAA. The discipline instilled through homeschooling has been a large factor to my success on and off the court.

I credit my academic success to homeschooling and to the structure that Family Tree has provided me. My 3.9 GPA and 1760 SAT score are directly correlated to the study methods and knowledge gained through the home school curriculum. These accomplishments have given me the opportunity of going to Baylor University, where I plan to study business, majoring in finance and entrepreneurship. I am very excited to attend Baylor as a student-athlete in this coming fall.

As I enter the next chapter of my life, I feel confident that the education and discipline I received under homeschooling will continue to help me flourish in academics, tennis, and as a person. For all the reasons I presented, I know I am ready to graduate high school and begin my college career. Once again I would like to thank you for all your help and support.

Sincerely,

Jaime J. Bendeck Rodriguez